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I am pleased to announce that I have appointed Rebecca Castillo as the Director of Human 

Resources, effective Monday, April 8. 

Rebecca has over twenty years of experience in Human Resources, with 11 years of those years in 

leadership positions, She joined the City in November 2022 as the Assistant Director of Human 

Resources. Since October 2023, Rebecca has served as Interim Human Resources Director, 

overseeing recruitment, benefits, employee relations, business partners, and Uniformed Services. 

Previous to joining the City, Rebecca served as the Human Resources Director for E.W. Scripps, 

where she was responsible for talent development, change management, succession planning, 

people strategies, and development plans for three local television stations. 

Rebecca holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Health Education from the University of Houston. 

She also holds a Professional in Human Resources (PHR) Certification from the Human Resources 

Certification Institute and a Certified Professional Certification from the Society for Human 

Resources Management (SHRM). 
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